
Mayor’s Report 
For 12/2/19 Meeting 
 
 
Today, there will be a presentation for the Coastguard Auxiliary in Assembly Chambers at 6:00pm. 

 
Tomorrow, December 3rd at 3:00pm there will be a Public Meeting in the Assembly Chambers 
with the Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), regarding the South Harbor Dredge Project. The 
comment period has ended. The Project Partnership Agreement will be reviewed and 
discussed, with time for questions. 
 
Thursday, December 5th there is a Joint Work Session at 4:00pm with the Petersburg Medical 
Center and the Petersburg Borough in the Assembly Chambers. 
 
The NMFS Public Hearing regarding the Humpback Whale Critical Habitat Proposal has been 
rescheduled to January 6th from 4:00pm – 7pm in Assembly Chambers. The public comment 
period has been extended to January 31st, 2020. Letters have been sent out to the Southeast 
communities.  
 
 
 
 


